To members of the Ad Hoc Committee on a 

Comprehensive and Integral International 

Convention on the Protection and Promotion 

of Rights and Dignity of Persons with Disabilities

5 September 2006

Dear Colleagues,

Due to a technical problem, the first meeting of the Drafting Committee that was scheduled for today, 5 September, was not announced in the Journal. For this reason we have decided to postpone the meeting in order to enable the full participation of all delegations that wish to make use of this opportunity. 

The meeting will therefore now take place on Wednesday 6 September from 2 to 3 p.m. in conference room S-2963d. 

Members of the Bureau and Secretariat sincerely apologize to all of you for this inconvenience and are looking forward to your participation.

With best regards,

Petra Ali Dolakova 

Vice-Chairperson of the Bureau

